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Abstract
In the paper that follows, the current American social program encompassing Public Assistance, a needs-based program that aids those in various categories of want, is reviewed. The structure of Public Assistance is studied in detail, specifically explicating the three primary categories of Temporary Assistance to Needy Families, Supplemental Security Income, and General Assistance. For the program as a whole, the author evaluates its worth and purpose, describing the program benefits and determining it to be beneficial overall to the needful public, although in need of reform. The 1996 Personal Responsibility and Work Opportunity Act, which is responsible for the establishment of the Temporary Assistance to Needy Families, has no specific constraint that families in need will receive cash assistance, meaning that states can choose to limit their assistance to vouchers or services only. The use of private organizations to deliver public funds is another issue with TANF that must be looked at more closely. A third issue that should be considered is the ability of states to deny assistance to adults who fail to meet work requirements. 

The paper explains how the Public Assistance program collects data, utilizing information systems such as PARIS (Public Assistance Reporting Information System) as well as statistical data gathered by the U.S. Census Bureau, the Bureau of Labor Statistics, Bureau of Justice Statistics, and the National Center for Health Statistics. PARIS is a system that exchanges and analyzes information based on state and federal computer databases. Surveys, also, play a large role in the collection of data, and ones such as the Survey of Income and Program Participation, Consumer Expenditure Interview Surveys, and the National Survey of Public Knowledge of Welfare Reform are discussed. 

The reader will also learn who the chief stakeholders and chief “customer” served by Public Assistance programs. Stakeholders are broken down into primary, secondary, and key stakeholder roles, and looked at in terms of whomever is impacted by the program, either directly or indirectly. 

In conclusion, the report offers a recommendation as to the feasibility, needs, costs and benefits of the Public Assistance program, describing it to be a program worth having, but rife with problems and needful of reform.

